Warmsworth B;

RT/RN
5th November 2024

Children in Need - Friday 15' " November 2024

Children in Need is taking place on Friday 15th November
2024. We will be fundraising by inviting all children and
adults to attend school in their own choice of clothing,
rather than wearing our uniform on Friday 15th November.
Children may wish to take inspiration from Pudsey and go
for yellow and spotty outfits, or just come in their non-
uniform outfit of their choosing.

We will be accepting cash donations on the day via the
children’s classrooms. Alternatively, you may donate any
time via our school ParentPay page by clicking the following
link. This link can be shared with anyone that may like to
donate. We are using this feature of ParentPay on a frial
basis for Children in Need 2024.

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx

?shopid=15823

This link can be shared with family and friends (no need to
have a ParentPay account) and all donations will go directly
to Children In Need as part of Warmsworth Primary Schools
fundraising total.
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